Donegall Square East,

Igelfést, 22nd December, 1948,

aference

F
Dear M} Sladden,

With reference to your letter of the 1Sth
November 1948 regarding the "SPARKLER", I have advised
the Manager of the tug and have been informed verbally
that the questions of classification and outstanding
surveys has been tsken up with the M.0.T. end Admiralty.

So far no reply has been received by
the Masnagere.

With the Compliments of the Season.

Yours sincerely,

Rede Sledden, Esqe., ,

LONDON,
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